
Bringing comfort and care to families who can’t be in their homes. 
The well-being of Ronald McDonald House Charities of Central Texas families and their hospitalized children is 

of the utmost importance. That’s why RMHC CTX is hard at work behind the scenes to bring you a memorable 
Bandana Ball experience to enjoy from your own home. Although our bandanas may have a different purpose 
these days, they’re still a symbol of safety and hope for the families we serve 24 hours a day, 365 days a year. 

Join us for the virtual program and support RMHC CTX families on September 19th.

BANDANA BALL AT HOME
Evening of September 19, 2020

PARTY FOR 10  ($1,500)
Gather a group of your ten closest friends in support of RMHC CTX families. You send the invite, and we’ll take 
care of the food, drinks, and the Bandana Ball experience at home – all while sharing your passion for families 
with medical crises.

PARTY FOR 2   ($500)
If you’d rather keep it small and intimate, enjoy an evening for two. While you tune in and cozy up with dinner 
and drinks, you’ll make a big difference for families with hospitalized kids.

More details about the available packages will be released before the end of June – please direct any 
questions to Megan Brown, Development Manager for Community Engagement, at mbrown@rmhc-ctx.org.

FRIEND SPONSORSHIP  ($5,000)
Your sponsorship starts with food, beer and wine for ten, but your generous Bandana Ball at Home support 
means so much more. You’ll enjoy an enhanced at-home experience for your guests as well as recognition in 
printed materials and the virtual program. But the most important part? Keeping RMHC CTX families together 
with your generous support.


